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Date: 31 May 2022 
 
Dear Valued Business Partners & Associates, 
 

SUBJECT: PACIFICLINK SYSTEM- SCHEDULED MAINTENANCE EXTENDED UNTIL 2 JUNE 2022 

 

Kindly be advised that PacificLink’s maintenance has been extended until 2 June 2022.  

The system will resume back to normal at 10.00 am on 2 June 2022. 

 

Please use Financial Link (FLAS) for policy issuance during this window.  

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience caused.  

 

Should you require further clarification, feel free to contact our Customer Service at 1800-

88-1629 or email us at  customerservice@pacificinsurance.com.my. 

 

Thank you and stay safe. 

 

Healthy Regards,  

The Pacific Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Note: The Pacific Insurance Berhad reserves the rights at any time to add, delete, alter, or 
modify any of the terms and conditions of this Circular. 
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